
 
 

 

 

 
A MESSAGE TO OUR MEMBERS FROM OUR 

GENERAL MANAGER, CARLOS LIMA  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  
 

   
 

 
 

  

   
   

 

 

Annual Membership Meeting &  
Election of Directors 

Our meeting will be held Monday March 24, 2025. Effective 
January 8, 2025, any member of the Corporation interested in 
running as a candidate for an open position on the Board of 
Directors may contact the Corporation’s Office Manager during 
business hours for an application. Candidate applications must be 
fully completed and received in the main office no later than 12:00 
Noon, February 7, 2025. Submissions received after that time and 
date will not be accepted. 
 

 

US EPA Lead Service Line Inventory Submission 
We are pleased to announce the completion and submission of our 
Lead Service Line Inventory (LSLI), meeting EPA and TCEQ 
requirements ahead of the October 16, 2024, deadline. This 
achievement reflects the hard work of our staff and the valuable 
cooperation of our community. We will continue to identify new 
service lines to minimize lead exposure in drinking water. 

  

 

Sharyland WSC is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 
 

 

Infrastructure Improvement Projects Update 

We’re excited to share updates on ongoing and upcoming projects aimed at enhancing our water systems and 
local roadways to support growth and ensure a reliable, sustainable water supply: 
 
             Project   Tentative Start Date Tentative End Date 
  1. 5 Mile - Conway to Austin         10/29/24                            01/02/25 
  2. 5 Mile - Austin to Taylor                      03/31/24         01/31/26 
  3. WTP1 Improvements                         01/01/25          06/01/25 
 
*In addition we are currently seeking grant funding for: New Elevated Storage Tank; Groundwater Drill Test 
WTP 2 and 3;PFOAS and PFAS Reduction         
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January 2025 

This year has been marked by significant accomplishments, 
including the completion of infrastructure relocations for five Texas 
Department of Transportation Road widening projects, the Water 
Treatment Plant #1 reservoir relocation and improvement, and the 
finalization of our strategic blueprint. With membership growth 
driven by new developments in 2024, we remain committed to 
enhancing our services in alignment with our mission, vision, and 
core values. Wishing you Happy Holidays and a Prosperous New 
Year. 
 
 

 

We'd really appreciate it if you could leave us a Google review 
to let others know about your experience. Your feedback helps 
us keep doing what we do best!!! 

 

SWSC is offering scholarships for our members graduating 
Seniors!! Please visit our website or office for more 
information!! Deadline is January 31, 2025!!! 

 

 

 

Customer Portal 
Customers can view their water usage online through the bill payment site and mobile apps. These tools allow you to track your 
usage, set alerts for potential leaks or unusual increases, and better manage your water consumption. To access your smart meter 
data and alerts, log in to https://olbp.logicshosted.com/sharyland/login.aspx  and click "My Meter Info. "Note: If you don't have an 
account, you'll need to create one to access these features. 
 

Sold your property? 
 

Visit www.sharylandwater.com for details on transferring water 
services, or contact us at customersupport@sharylandwater.com 
or (956) 585-6081. 
 

https://olbp.logicshosted.com/sharyland/login.aspx

